
4th ANNUAL SUB VET PICNIC 

It was a perfect day on Saturday, October 20th, 2007 at a beautiful location with great food and 

fellowship - what more could a boat sailor ask for? A BIG thanks to Bill and Carol Wellner for 

making their home available to us again this year and for doing the heavy lifting - but we also thank 

everyone who contributed by way of a covered dish, desert, chips & dip, drinks, etc. 

  

A special thanks also goes out to Bill's neighbor, Bill 

Kay, who cooked the main course in his barbeque 

cooker. Bill is an Army veteran (101st Airborne 

Screaming Eagles) - but we love him just the same, and 

he has graciously prepared the meat every year now for 

four years in a row!!

 

Here are some of the motley crew who attended - but scroll down to see more of the photos taken 

by Kenn & Della at this year's picnic - and standby for more as the Webmaster receives them from 

other members who were shooting their digitals that day. 



 

 

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

 


